
 

 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

BULLETIN 31 08082025 

 
Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 August 8, 2025 
 
Subject:            Updated Lock Policy 
 
Effective:    August 8, 2025 
 
 
In our continued effort to offer a competitive Lock Policy to our partners that is reflective of current market 
conditions and industry standards, FCM TPO has updated its Lock Policy effective August 8, 2025.  
Please know this is the first update to our Lock Policy in 2 years. 
 
You can find the updated policy stored in our FCM FUEL Resource Center in the Broker 
Procedures/Guidelines folder.  
 
Please contact your Account Executive should you have any questions. 
 

 
We appreciate your business! 


